Eafieg Al oy Ldaminge Unknown

Primary schools SEND and inclusion partnership visits

16 Sep 2024

As part of our collective ambition to ensure No School is Left Behind and No Learner is Left Behind and in alignment with Ealing’s overarching commitment to
fostering strong partnerships with schools and services for inclusive practices, we are pleased to introduce a new programme of SEND and inclusion
partnership visits to schools for the 2024/25 academic year.

We intend for the partnership visits to support school leadership in adapting to the changing landscape of need and to help inform our workforce development
strategy for SEND.

Read the letter from Julie Lewis about primary school SEND and inclusion visits
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Letter to primary schools about SEND and inclusion partnership visits September 2024.pdf (pdf)
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